f g7 (ol &5 oy

From: Jason Keating Jason.Keating@k12.nd.us
Subject: Grafton - Midway Cross Country Co-op
Date; October 25, 2022 at 4:56 PM
To: brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
Cc: Darren Albrecht Darren.Albrecht@k12.nd.us, Jon Koehmstedt Jon.Koehmstedt@k12.nd.us, shane.robinson
shane.robinson@mintoschools.com

Good afternoon Brian,

| have visited with Jon Koehmstedt at Grafton about this already, but Midway requests to
dissolve its boys and girls cross country coop agreements with Grafton effective 2023-24.
We will be pursuing a cross country partnership with our natural co-op partner, Minto.

Thank you,
Jason Keating

Superintendent/HS Principal
Midway Public School



